


Honorable Board of Supervisors 
July 3,2003 
Page 2 of 2 

In addition to creating this Commission, we recommend that this Board call an election, also 
on November 2,2004, on 3 other Charter amendments that were recommended by the 
Charter Review Committee. These amendments would: 

1. Delete the requirement that appointment of an Acting County Manager must be an existing 
County officer or employee. 

2. Require that personnel appointments serve the County’s diverse population and prohibit 
discrimination on the basis of disability or sexual orientation. 

3. Limit the unclassified status of persons employed for professional, scientific, technical, 
expert services or associated services on a temporary basis for a specific project to three 
consecutive years and to delete part time physicians from unclassified service. 

Supervisor Mike Kevin Supervisor Mark Church 

cc: John Maltbie 
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